
The Loudon Historical Society meeting was held November 02, 2016  7:00 pm

Attendees:  Michele York, Stanley Prescott, Andrew Parrella, Ashley Simonds, Carolyn Stinson and Lucy 
Gordon

The minutes from the October meeting were read.  Michele made a motion to accept the minutes as 
written.  Stanley second the motion.

Michele, Stan and Lucy visited the Chichester Historical Society on October 23 rd.  The three of us came 
back very impressed and overflowing with ideas for our museum.   The more we can get organized now 
the better it will be when someone  writes the town history.

The Boston Cane has been approved.  The approval is written up in the November issue of the Loudon 
Ledger.  The recipient will receive a plaque and not the actual Boston Post Cane.  The guidelines and 
nomination forms will be available at the Town Clerks office.    

Michele and Andrew have done a couple more oral histories.  There are still more to do.  But we are 
making progress!

We will be having an open house with Tree lighting ceremony on December 11th.  It will be held from 
3:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m.  There will be cookies and hot chocolate available.  This is a good time to come 
see the museum and get into the Christmas spirit!

The next meeting will be February 01, 2017.  

Respectfully Submitted,

Lucy Gordon


